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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  Mike Land, City Manager 
 
Date:  December 14, 2021 
 
Reference: Discussion regarding City Council Winter Retreat 
 
 
Mayor Wes Mays will be leading a discussion about the upcoming City Council Retreat scheduled 
for Friday evening, January 21st, and Saturday morning, January 22nd.  He will be reviewing proposed 
topics and requesting from City Council if there are any other subject matters desired to be discussed. 
 


